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Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Craig Preston <craigp4444@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 4:10 PM
To: COB_Response
Subject: John Wayne airport expansion. 

Dear OC Supervisors, 
Please: 

o No more than two (2) full-service Fixed Base Operators. 

o One (1) new and one (1) existing limited-service Fixed Base Operators. 

o No General Aviation Facility (for processing international general aviation passengers). 

o Increased hangar space for small general aviation planes. 

o Maintain the current "GA mix", meaning, keep the current ratio of light general aviation aircraft 
(single and twin engine) and general aviation jets. 

Health of the environment cannot fall victim to Corp profits.  
Craig Preston  
117 Lexington Ln 
Costa Mesa CA 92626 
Cell 714-473-2798 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


